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Brewster County, Texas 
 
To: Area Media 

  From: Brewster County Judge’s Office 
 
For Immediate Release: 
 
Precinct 1 Commissioner Luc Novovitch has followed up with roadwork being done on 
FM 1703.  After talking with Chris Weber, Regional Engineer for TXDOT, the work 
being done is under a TXDOT grant from the HES (Hazard Elimination and Safety).  This 
grant is part of the Highway Safety and Improvement Program.  They will add two feet on 
each side of the pavement to make the road four feet wider and also the widening of 
bridges.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


